
 
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 2-14-2011 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High/High School 
7th  Grade 46     -1  
8th  Grade 50     +2 
9th  Grade 54     same 
10th Grade 44     -1 
11th Grade 32     +1 
12th Grade 54     -1 
Total  
Jr.H & HS 

280    same 

 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th  Grade 0     same 
8th  Grade 3     +1       
9th  Grade 5     +1      
10th Grade 0     same      
11th Grade 2     +1   
12th Grade 0     -1 
Total BEA 11    +3       

 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
7th  Grade  
8th  Grade 0     -2 
9th  Grade 1     -1 
10th Grade         
11th Grade  
12th Grade  
Total BEA 1     --3 
 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 291       -1 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 1-11-2011 To 1-31-2011 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

6 

Skipping 2 
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
Bullying  
 



 
 
Staff Development/Activities (January 11, 2011 to January 
31, 2011) 
David Edwards – Kerrville Stock show  1-20-2011 – 1-21-2011 

Frank Taylor accompanied district ELA 
teachers to book fair in Uvalde to preview ELA 
writing resources that will be available next 
year.  ESL teacher Hector Jimenez also 
attended. 

1-27-2011 

Frank Taylor- TASA Mid-Winter Conference 1/31/2011 – 2-2-2011 

Frank Taylor, Jamie Ballew, Kathy Bader, 
Louisa Stone – Presented at TASA Mid-Winter 
Conference 

2-1-2011 

An informational parent meeting regarding the 
H.E.A.R.T. program was held for parents of 8th 
and 9th grade students in the auditorium at 6:00 
p.m.  

2-1-2011 

Seniors were scheduled to meet with 
Congressman Quico Conseco in the auditorium 
at 10:30 a.m. Congressman Conseco had to 
cancel due to bad weather in San Antonio.   

2-4-2011 

Melvin Adams- Ex- NBA/Harlem Globetrotter 
will present to HS/JH students.  

 

 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
I had the pleasure of presenting at the Mid-Winter Conference with campus leaders; 
Jamie Ballew, Kathy Bader, and Louisa Stone.  It was a great honor for us to share  with 
those  that attended the presentation some of the things we do that have helped us over 
the years to consistently reach high levels of success.  
 
Our spring semester is getting busier by the day. Extracurricular activities both athletic 
and academic are going well and our sponsors and students are representing the school 
well as always.   
 
We have managed to survive a couple of cold spells without using any bad weather days. 
Hopefully we can continue to save those days.  
 
The high school and junior high faculty, as always, would like to express our appreciation 
for the support and leadership from the school board, superintendent, and everyone in the 
central office.  Thanks. 
 
Frank Taylor 
 
 


